
From: kaiflemingsnow
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-180525, No thank you for smart meters
Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 5:21:38 PM

Hello,

It has come to my attention that smart meters are proposed to be installed in my town in 2022.
I am highly concerned about the health issues that smart meters present with high frequency
electromagnetics. 

Please please please keep them away! They are a pubkic safety issue.

Thank you,

Kai Fleming-Snow
Langley, WA
1/30/19

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S®6 active, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone
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